
NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED AMENDED 2024 BUDGET AND HEARING 
JEFFERSON PARKWAY PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed amended budget will be submitted to the 

JEFFERSON PARKWAY PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY (the “Authority”) for the year 

of 2024.  A copy of such proposed amended budget has been filed in the office of Jefferson Parkway 

Public Highway Authority located at 8101 Ralston Road, Arvada, Colorado 80002, where same is 

open for public inspection.  Such proposed amended budget will be considered at a hearing at the 

meeting of the Authority to be held at 3:00 P.M., on Thursday, December 19, 2024   

 

The location and additional information regarding the meeting will be available on the 

meeting notice posted on the Authority’s websites at https://www.jppha.org and 

https://www.jpphauthority.org at least 24-hours in advance of the meeting. 

 

Any interested elector within the Authority may inspect the proposed amended budget and 

file or register any objections at any time prior to the final adoption of the amended 2024 budget. 

  

 
    BY ORDER OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR: 
    JEFFERSON PARKWAY PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY  
 

By: /s/ ICENOGLE | SEAVER | POGUE 
A Professional Corporation 

 
 
Publish In: Denver Post 
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